Notice of Steward Election For AFSCME Local 269
Per AFSCME Local 269’s Steward Election Procedures, which were updated and approved by the membership at the December, 2001 meeting, steward elections must be held every two years in all offices on the 2nd Tuesday in June in even numbered years.  The notice must be posted for 15 days.  No names may be added after the close of business on the last day of posting.  The date of the election will posted for 15 days
after the last day of the posting for candidates. In keeping with those procedures, please note the following:   

Anyone interested in running for the steward position in the _____________
office, please PRINT your name below (any current steward interested in remaining the steward must indicate his/her name below):

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Please note that this office will be voting for ______ steward(s).

DATE POSTED:




______________________
LAST DAY OF POSTING:



______________________
DATE NOTICE TAKEN DOWN:

______________________
By: _________________________________

Witness: ______________________________

